
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lorie S. Bird 

. 
San José, CA 95126 
 
May 23, 2018 
 
Councilmember Dev Davis 
200 E. Santa Clara St.  
San José, CA 95113 
 
RE:  Hanchett Parking Lot 
 
Dear Councilmember Davis: 
 
I wanted to send a letter in support of the City’s purchase of the Hanchett parking lot 
located at the corner of The Alameda and Hanchett Avenue. 
 
Several neighbors and I have worked for years to turn the corner into a green space.  We 
strongly believed it would augment the ongoing transformation of The Alameda 
benefitting neighbors, businesses and visitors alike. 
 
Acquiring the property is a critical step in turning the dream into a reality.  Thanks to 
your vision and support, the dream may finally happen.  It is an exciting time to live in 
the neighborhood.  You have my full support. 
 
Thank you, 

Lorie S. Bird 
 




